[bookmark: _GoBack]A request for entertainment at 6101 Reseda Blvd. has been forwarded to me.
Owner: Ruben Aguinaga  
DBA- VLounge Bar & Night Club
I'm responding for both the Tarzana Property Owners Association and the Tarzana Neighborhood Council. 
 
Tarzana Property Owners Association Response
 Since the location is directly adjacent to residential areas, we request that all noise from the proposed entertainment be confined to the interior of the proposed night club and that no noise be audible more than 100 feet from the property.  

David Garfinkle
President, Tarzana Property Owners Association

Tarzana Neighborhood Council Response
The Tarzana Neighborhood Council may also want to express an opinion.  As a result, I invite a representative of the proposed night club to make a short presentation to the Land Use Committee of the Tarzana Neighborhood Council at our next meeting, to be held at the Tarzana Child Care Center, 5700  Beckford Ave, Tarzana, CA 91356.  The meeting starts at 7:30 pm.
David Garfinkle
Chair, Tarzana Neighborhood Council Land Use Committee
drgarfinkle@sbcglobal.net
818-307-5080  


